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Stars of the week 
For the week ending  11th 

February  

 
Doves:   Toby & Brody 
Owls:  Eliza & Stanley 
Swallows:  Martese & Matilda 
Woodpeckers:  Toby & Elisha 
Jackdaws:   Poppy & Emma 
Swans:  Sienna & Lilly 
Kestrels:  Lucy & Oliver  
Falcons:   Casey & Olly 

The following children were  
recognised for showing the 

school  
values in PE this week:   
Week ending 11th February  

 
Doves: Mia & Jackson 
Swallows: Oliver W 
Woodpeckers: Chloe O 
Jackdaws: Izzy 
Swans:  Aoife & Paige 
Kestrels: Daisy-Mae 
Falcons: Lily 

  World book day  
Thursday 3rd March 

The children will be invited to dress up as a 
book character or a word on that day.  Each 

class will be carrying out book related activities. 
You can come in a full character outfit, or pick a 

word such as ’rainbow’ or ’happy’ and come 
dressed as the word! 

 Please see Page 3 for a special  
World Book Day Menu   

Our value this 

half term is  

‘Justice’ 

Values 
For week ending 11th Feb 

 
Doves: Aaliyah 
Owls: Eli 
Swallows: Joseph   
Woodpeckers: Elijah 
Jackdaws: Corey 
Swans:  Dottie 
Kestrels: Riley 
Falcons: Lucy 

 

Welcome back!  
We hope that you have had an enjoyable half term break, 

despite the storms!   
We look forward to an exciting half term with a return to en-

richment visits for some classes and the opportunity to gather 
together as a school again for worship. 

Please see page 2 for the latest advice for parents from PH 
following with the Living with COVID announcements this 

week. 

 Unfortunately our gymnastics session with Paul Blunt 
had to be cancelled on Monday & Tuesday as he was 
unwell.  These sessions will be re-arranged later in the 

year.  

Packed lunches 
Please can you make sure that the children do 

not bring sweets (including Haribo) in their 
packed lunch.   

Thank you for your help with this matter.  

Don’t forget parent consultations will be taking 
place on Wednesday 2nd March and Thursday 10th 

March.  
 

Please make sure that you have booked your slot. 
The sessions will be face to face. Please arrive no 
earlier than 10 minutes before your appointment. 

 Your Child’s books will be available for you to look 
at during this time.  

 
Entry is through the main school entrance.          

Timings will be strictly adhered to ensure that you 
don’t have to wait. 

We look forward to seeing you. 






